
 
 
 
 
 

October 22, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Jeffrey Giuseppe 
Associate Administrator for Enforcement 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 
Attn: Recall Management Division (NVS-215) 
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE 
Washington, D.C. 20590 
 
Re: NHTSA Recall No. 20E-068 

Part 573, Amended Defect Information Report  
Genuine Accessory Tonneau Cover for 2017-2020 Honda Ridgeline 

  
Dear Mr. Giuseppe: 
 
In accordance with the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act and 49 CFR Part 573 

Defect and Noncompliance and Responsibility Reports, Honda is submitting an amended 

Defect Information Report regarding NHTSA recall number 20E-068 originally submitted on 

September 17, 2020. The amendment removes 253 accessory tonneau covers from the 

affected equipment population. A database that tracked dealer demand was inappropriately 

used to determine the original affected equipment population. Honda has reconciled the 

actual number of potentially affected equipment with the appropriate sales database. 

The following reporting category is being amended: 

 
573.6(c)(3) 
Total number of potentially affected equipment:      28,885 (original population) 
                -    253 (population reduction) 
                28,632 (amended population) 
 
 
If you have any questions about this report, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
AMERICAN HONDA MOTOR CO., INC. 

 
Jeff Chang 
Senior Manager 
Product Regulatory Office 
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American Honda Motor Co., Inc. 
1919 Torrance Boulevard 
Torrance, CA 90501-2746 

Phone (310) 783-2000 


